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Cupar Memorial Rink 
By Cory Hart 

Please be advised 

that Cupar Town 

Office will be 

closed on Monday, 

October 9th, 2017 

for Thanksgiving.  

Cupar Memorial Rink would like to thank the following sponsors for their help with the rink quarter this 
year: 

Corporate Sponsors: 

Viterra (Cupar), Nexera Canola, Bayer, Prairie Co-op (Cupar), Richardson Pioneer (Southey), Youngs 
Equipment (Raymore), Prairie Pharmacy (Cupar), High Plains Grill and Saloon (Cupar), Cupar and 
Saskatchewan municipal Hail Insurance.  

We would also like to thank the following farmers who donated their time and equipment: 

Colin Schulhauser (Seeding), Jamie Benko (Spraying and grain hauling), Mark Benko (Combining), Cory 
Hart (Swathing and Combining), Curtis Hart (Combining), Brent Ermel (combining), Rob Ermel 
(Combining), Calvin Kirchofer (Combining), Cory Kirchofer (trucking), G and M trucking (grain hauling). 

The Town of Cupar would like to thank everyone in the 
past that has volunteered their time, money, 
equipment, etc., without your hard work the rink would 
not be what it is today. We would also like to 
acknowledge everyone in the present and future who 
are volunteering their time to help the rink. With this 
continued community support, the rink will continue to 
a very important part of the Town of Cupar.  
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St. Paul Lutheran Church 
 By Diane Dennis 

Welcome to the fall season, and we are busy with activities and food!  Our Worship schedule is at 

9 am on the 1st, 3rd, 5th Sunday of the month; 11 am with Holy Communion on the 2nd and 4th 

Sunday of the month.  Our Coffee Hour has started again after one of the 9 am services – yum! 

The ladies have a Bible study group on the 2nd Monday of the month (Oct 9) at 7:30 pm.  All are 

welcome to attend.  The ladies then have a business meeting and are planning our “Soup, 

Sandwich and Bake Sale Lunch” for Sat Nov 4 from 11 am- 1 pm.  Cost is $6/adult with kids 5 and 

younger at $3.  All proceeds to church and and charitable missions.  The ladies are celebrating 

“Lutheran Women’s Missionary League-Canada Sunday” on Oct 1, with a coffee hour to 

celebrate.  Join us for muffins and fruit and cheese after 9 am service.  We have a “rally” in Regina 

on Sat Oct 14. 

As this is the 500th Anniversary of the Reformation, there will be a potluck lunch on Sun Oct 29,  at 

our sister church Emmanuel Lutheran in Southey at noon; and, also that day,  there will be a circuit 

service at Our Saviour Lutheran Church at Ft. Q at 5:15, followed by supper and a guest 

pastor/speaker from the States.  Again, all are welcome to attend these services. 

     We thank all our volunteers who in any way have helped in the maintenance, beautification 

and preparation of our church property and for its services. 

Confirmation has started for our youth ages 12 and up who would like to know more about their 

faith, and this takes place on Wednesdays from 4-5.  Adult Confirmation class has started for any 

adults who wish to learn about the Lutheran faith, and this takes place on Thursdays at 7:30 

pm.  For any inquiries, please contact the church office at 306-723-4899. 

 

The Town of Cupar 

Staff and Council 

would like to wish 

everyone a happy, 

healthy and safe 

Thanksgiving! 

The Town of Cupar Staff and 

Council would like to wish a Happy 

Halloween to all of our Trick or 

Treaters in town! 

Halloween is on a Tuesday this 

year, please remember to watch 

out for the little ones around town 

after school and into the evening! 

We all look forward to seeing that 

creative decorating from 

everyone in town! 
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Cupar Public Library 
By Diane Dennis 

  First, we wish our librarian Ann Lucas well in her recovery from surgery.  We welcome Mary 

Stariuala from Southey for filling in til mid November. 

 We thank all our participants for attending Silvia Virgilio’s “Argentina” presentation on Fri Sept 29 

at 7 pm.  We look forward to the “Australia” presentation on Fri Oct 27, and “New Zealand” on 

Nov 24.  Food, fun and facts will be the highlights, and all this is free to the public.  Bring a friend! 

 We applied for a grant to celebrate “Library Week” in mid-October to celebrate all that a library 

should be – a place for holding meetings, socializing, learning a talent (personal growth), a place 

of resources (besides books!).  “Libraries Matter” is the theme.  On Wed Oct 18, we are holding an 

Open House from 2-4 with coffee and goodies, board members will be present to answer 

questions and show off pictures of past events.  There will be NO late-fee or charge that week for 

late books!!  A book sale will also take place, selling at 25c each.  There will be gift books for 

babies, and library registration card forms available.  That evening, from 7-9 pm, Kim Macknack 

will lead a Paint Nite for 20 people, ages 12 and up.  You must pre-register at the library!  You will 

paint a different scene on a 2-sided lamp. (See posters/facebook).  We are also hosting a “Kids’ 

Halloween Costume Exchange” that week.  All costumes/accessories must be in by Oct 18 so that 

you will get a ticket to come back and pick out a “like-new” costume for FREE.  Only those who 

donate something will be able to pick.  THANK YOU to all those who have donated already, and 

keep it coming!  Friday, Oct 20 will be the last day for picking out a costume. 

Our next meeting is Wed Oct 11 @ 6:30 pm.  New ideas and members are welcome. 

With the help of headquarters in Yorkton, we are trying to get wifi into the building.  We have a 

computer and printer for public-use, for free.  Library cards are free to anyone over 5 years.  We 

are open Wed/Fri 10:30-5;  phone at 306-723-4749 or email cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca 

 

Cupar Public Library is celebrating Library Week October 15-21 

Under the theme “Libraries matter” 

Wed Oct 18 Open house 2:00Pm-4:00PM with coffee/goodies, pictures of past events, free babe book 

gifts, book sales, library registration forms, fine-free late returns gladly accepted! Last Day to bring in 

Kid’s Halloween costumes for trading/First day to start browsing for another Halloween costume! 

Wed Oct 18 7:00pm - Paint Nite with Kim Macknak for ages 12 and up. Pre-Registration is required and 

sign up at the library and the 1st 20 accepted. Free admission. Halloween costume exchange 

available in the evening. 

Fri Oct 20- fine-free week continues of late returns; Halloween costume exchange ends at 5:00pm 

today. 

**Our library can only survive with community participation. Contact us by phone (306)723-4749 or by 

email cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca or in person (217 Stanley Street/Legion Hall) with your inquiries or 

commitment. 

mailto:cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca
mailto:cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca
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The Cupar and District Heritage Museum will be having their Harvest Lunch Saturday, 

October 14 from 11:00am to 1:00pm at the Legion/Library. We will at the same time 

have out Couture Day exhibit in the Plus 50. This year it will be photos by the late Bart 

Carroll, a longtime resident of this community who taught at our local school.  

Photography was his passion and we are happy to share some of his work.  

We will have sheets of paper in the Plus 50 if you wish to write down some memories 

of Bart and his wife Betty. We will then keep these memories at the Cupar Museum.  

Cupar Museum 
By Elaine Pain  

Public Meeting 

A public meeting will be held 

on October 24, 2017 at 

7:00pm at Cupar Town Hall.   
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Cupar Town Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 8:30-4:30 

Closed from 12pm-1pm. 

.  

TOWN MEETINGS 

Cupar Town Council 

October 17th, 2017  

@ 7:00pm 

Public Meeting 

October 24th, 2017 

@7:00pm 

Cupar Fire Department 

October 10th, 2017 

 @ 7:30 pm 

 

Cupar Transfer Site 

Every Saturday beginning May 20, 2017  

Open 10:00am-2:00pm (weather permitting) 

Rates charges for the transfer site for 
metals, appliances or furniture: 

Maximum up to one half ton truck load 
$20.00 

$10.00 for each white or piece of furniture  

Town of Cupar Bylaw 1-2013 

Cash Payment required onsite  

Public Health Nurse 

Schedule 

October 17, November 7 & 28, 

December 19 

Hours: 9:45am- 11:15am 

Please call 1-306-766-7500 option #1 

for more information.  

 

What is a ghost’s favorite dessert? 
What? 
Booberry pie 
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A Cupar Ball Diamond Project Committee was organized to work with the Town of Cupar, current ball 
teams and members of past teams with a mandate to raise funds to erect new galvanized home run and 
perimeter fencing and install red shale infields. 

As a way to raise funds, the committee is reaching out to everyone that would consider donating $50 
towards purchasing 8’6” terminal fence posts.  A tax receipt will be available and your name will be 
placed on a sign board that will be located at Shore Park. 

Also available are the following levels of sponsorship as another way to make a donation. 

Bronze $50-$100 

Silver $150-450 

Gold $500-$1000 

Platinum $1050 and over 

If you would like to make a donation, please make payment out to and send to: 

Cupar Minor Ball 

Box 536 

Cupar, Saskatchewan 

S0G 0Y0 

Or Drop off at Cupar Agencies, e- transfer is now available cuparminorball@hotmail.com. 

Together, we can help revive the diamonds to continue creating many more memorable moments that 
we all share. 

If you have any questions regarding the project, please do not hesitate contact us. 

Thank you, 

Kelly Findling 

kellyfindling@imagewireless.ca 

Kevin Bonish  

kbonish@sasktel.net 

Cupar Ball Diamond Board 
 

The Town of Cupar would like to show appreciation to the Ball Diamond Board. The Town of 

Cupar agreed to match donations up to a maximum of $5000.00 for The Ball Diamond Board’s 

Fundraising efforts. We are proud to say that they exceed that amount and we have 

provided them with a cheque. We look forward to seeing the ball diamonds transform in our 

community.  

Congrats on your amazing efforts and we look forward to working with you in the future! 
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Cupar Legion 

By Pat Killian 

Cupar Legion Park Updated 
If you have been by the Legion Park lately, you will notice that some updates have been made to it. We have 
replaced the crumbling sidewalk that surrounds the Cenotaph, updated the entry gates and given the flag pole 
some TLC. The sidewalk is greatly appreciated, especially by the Plus 50 members who use it on a regular 
basis.  
Thank you's go out to those organizations and individuals who donated to this project. Locally, the Library 
Board, the Three C's Club, the Town of Cupar, the Cupar Lion's Club, the Cupar Museum, the Legion Poppy 
Fund and Allen Bonish each gave generously to this project. We also received a grant from Veteran's Affairs to 
upgrade our cenotaph. 
Thank you's also go out to the guys who generously donated their time and muscle to this project! Our Legion 
members, led by Larry Wagner, provided most of the labour, but special thanks must go out to Allen Bonish 
who did all of our metal work and Dale Nistor who pitched in with the physical labour. Check out the 
improvements next time you are by the Legion Hall. 
 

Poppy Campaign 
The Legion's Poppy Campaign has begun. The purchase of wreaths and poppies go a long 
way in supporting veterans in our province. The funds are used exclusively for programs that 
benefit veterans directly. 
If you would like to purchase a wreath or cross to remember a veteran in your family you can 
do so by contacting Larry Wagner or Mike Lorencz. These wreaths are laid by the cenotaph 
during the Remembrance Day Services. 
The lapel poppies will be available in late October in various businesses in town. 
Thank you for your generosity in supporting Veterans. 

Cupar Volunteer Fire 
Department is fundraising 
for the purchase of new 
SCBA’s (Self-containing 
Breathing Apparatus’s).  

The Calendar is for the 
month of December 2017. 
They will be selling cash 
calendars for $20.00 per 
calendar. All draws will be 
made on December 31, 
2017. 

Great stocking stuffer gift! 

Calendars are able to win 
more then once! 

Calendars available from 
any volunteer fire 
department member as well 
as various businesses 
around Cupar.  
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Do you have 

Facebook? Be sure to 

follow the page 

“Cupar Events & News” 

to stay updated on 

what is happening in 

our community. Please 

also feel free to post 

about any upcoming 

events in this page! 

What is a goblin’s favorite cheese? 
What is it? 
Monster-ella! 

Lions Club Steak night  

Saturday, October 21, 2017 

Tickets: $25.00 

Supper includes: Steak, Potato, 

Salad and Dessert  

For more info please contact: 

Kelly Findling @ 306-726-7933 

Or Larry Wagner @ 306-726-7911 
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Cupar Canucks 
Senior Hockey 

Hockey Season is fast 
approaching don’t 
forget to purchase your 
hockey squares! 
Available at Cupar Town 
Office. 
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For Sale by The Town of Cupar 

The Town of Cupar is open to offers on our 1992 Dodge Van. 

Km’s 89,897 

Please contact Cupar Town Office for information at 306-723-4324 


